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VALUE OF THE MONTH 

HONESTY 

‘”Dear children, let us not love with words or 
speech, but with actions and in truth.” 

John 3:18 

 

Message from the Head Teacher 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

Our Year Six children are amazing. They have spent all week 

completing statutory tests, along with Year 6 children all across the 

country. They have shown courage, resilience and care for each 

other. We won't know the outcome until July but whatever that is we 

know that each child has worked hard to be the best that they can 

be. They celebrated yesterday afternoon with a picnic on the field. 

They are looking forward to the next challenge of the end of year play 

which will be Matilda this year. 

The Year 5 children have been amazing too as their routines have 

been changed and their behaviour has been impeccable allowing 

staff to focus on our Year 6 children. Well done everyone! 

We are looking forward to welcoming you all to our annual Sports 

Day which is the main focus of our Healthy Schools Week. 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

God Bless  

Mrs Jones 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
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School Calendar 

May 

19 - Healthy Schools Week 

20 - Sports Day am - children can go home in the afternoon 

22 - Bell Boating for Years 5 and 6 

26 - Half-term holiday 

June 

2 - Back to school 

3 - Nursery to Bennett’s Farm 

4 - Welcome Wednesday Oak Class 

4-6 - Year 4 to Ironbridge 

5 - Maple, Sycamore Classes and Year 3 to Wyre Forest 

6 - Year 3 to Cricket Festival @ Eastnor 

9 - Class Photos 

11 - Class Collective Worship Maple Class 

Music Lessons At Cradley 

Flute Lessons with Bea 

Price  

bpriceflute@gmail.com 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Piano, clarinet, saxophone and singing - 

Wednesday 

Flute - Tuesday afternoons 

Guitar - Monday afternoons  



Chloe has donated her luscious locks to The Little Princess Trust. They provide 

real hair wigs, free of charge, to children and young people who have lost their 

own hair through cancer treatment or to other conditions such as Alopecia.  

The Little Princess Trust has helped more than 18,000 children and young 

people with their free wig service. It's costs £700 to make and fit each wig so 

any donations to this amazing charity would help!  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/c-jeffries-1?

utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL&utm_campaign=015  

Well Done Chloe! 

Y5/6 Tag Rugby Festival 

Congratulations to our Years 5 and 6 Tag Rugby teams who took part in 

a rugby festival at Ledbury Rugby Club today. 

And a big thank you to Paul Clayton who has been coaching them for 

the last few weeks - it’s very much appreciated! 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/c-jeffries-1?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL&utm_campaign=015
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Well done to Maple Class who have had an amazing 100% attendance 

this week! They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week.  

Please can we remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am are counted 

as late and arrivals after 8.55am once registers close count as a 

missed morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class   100%  Whole school  99.09% 

Sycamore Class   99% 

Birch Class    98.3% 

Oak Class     99.04% 

 

Attendance 



Friends of Cradley School (FoCS)

News 

A thank you to everyone who has supported Easy 

Fundraising. Our last payment totalled £82.19 just from your 

online shopping through Easy Fundraising. If you haven't 

joined us yet, it's easy and free to sign up. Your chosen 

cause is "Friends of Cradley School", let's see if we can keep 

the donations rising. 

 

Sports Day is on 20.5.2025, don't forget to bring some change as FoCS will be 

holding a refreshment stall this year and ice creams to finish off sports day for 

the children. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Our new Facebook page has gone live and thank you to 

all who have joined. 

Please continue to like and share our posts. You can join 

our page, just search, "Friends of Cradley Church of 

England Primary School (FoCS)".We are still seeking 

committee support, so if you are interested, please let the 

school office know. We would be happy to have a chat 

about what we do and how you can support FoCS.  

 

The Summer Fayre is on 11th July. We are busy making arrangements and 

hope to have some new exciting stalls and activities on offer. If anyone can 

support us with running stalls or have ideas on activities we can offer that they 

would like to share, please get in touch with the school office or contact us via 

our Facebook page. We would love to hear your thoughts and suggestions. 

 

We continue to seek sponsorship for activities for the Summer Fayre. If you 

know of any businesses who can support us, please let us know. Your 

involvement makes a difference and we appreciate your support.  

 

Thank you from the FoCS team  







 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Melody 

Elias for his growing independence in his self-care skills and 
always trying hard to do things for himself. 

Wilson for being kind to the younger children in nursery and 
always being willing to let them have a turn. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Star of the Week 

 

Arthur 

Nathan for always showing such kindness to his friends. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Star of the Week 

 

Jesse 

Ruby for her positive attitude to learning. 

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Stan 

Hudson for his enthusiasm in our topic. 

Jenson for his independent writing. 

OAK CLASS 

Stars of the Week 

 

All of Year 6 for working so hard and completing their SATs! 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

AWARD 

Chloe for raising money for the Little Princess Trust by 
donating her hair. 



Hazel News 
 

Our theme of Space is continuing and the children are enjoying a range of 

activities linked to learning more about Space, where it is and what is there. In 

PE we got to practise moving around the room in different ways, pretending 

we had just landed on the moon and we have also been preparing for Sport's 

Day next week. The nice weather has meant that a lot of our learning has 

happened outside. Water play is very popular this time of year and the 

children get to use it in different ways, helping them to learn more about 

the  world around them as well as developing mathematical skills. 



Maple Class 

Maple Class have had a lovely day today spending time with 

some of Oak Class - they’ve been reading, painting and hav-

ing lots of fun! 



Sycamore Class 



Birch Class 

In Science this week, Birch Class were looking at the different parts of 

a flower, and in Art they’ve been creating paper mosaics in the style of 

the Romans. 



Oak Class 

Years 5 and 6 have had a great day at the tag rugby in 

Ledbury today.  Well deserved after busy week of working  

hard! 








